Olde Marco Condominium Association, Inc.


[bookmark: _GoBack]To: 		Unit Owners			

From: 	Dan Sheridan, President 

Date:		October 121, 2024

Re: 		Summit Broadband Fiber Optic Installation - Immediate Access Required


Summit has commenced the installation of fiber optic cable for our internet and TV service.  The following owners need to contact Brett Bond at Resort Management bbond@resortgroupinc.com and provide him with access to your unit and owner’s closet (keys and/or keypad access):

Tarpon - 208, 210, 212, 216, 300, 308. 316.406, 416

Dolphin - 201, 205, 207, 209, 211, 301,305, 308, 311, 313, 401,403, 405, 415

Failure to provide immediate access will necessitate us hiring a locksmith and gaining entry in that manner.  Owners will be charged for all costs associated with this process.


